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A Message from Commissioner Williams
 

What does gratitude mean to you?  For me, it means realizing the role and
influence others have on my life and work and showing them as often as
possible how much I value who they are and what they contribute.  For each
and every one of you who receive and read this newsletter, we are truly grateful
for your work in the field of public behavioral health.  We have such an amazing
system of care across our state, and it's a testament to your passion,
persistence, and purpose.

Another reason we have such a comprehensive system of care is the support
of Governor Bill Lee.  We gratefully presented our budget proposal for state
fiscal year 24 to Governor Lee and his team earlier this month.  In all, we
asked for more than $58 million in increases representing continued support
for our amazing community providers, expanded residential substance use
treatment options, and more.  Make sure you click on the links below to get



more details on our proposal.  We look forward to working with the
administration through the budget process, and we're excited to see Governor
Lee's proposal when it's released early next year.

Have a blessed day,

Marie

 TDMHSAS Presents FY24
Budget Proposal to Governor Lee

You can watch our budget presentation and download our presentation slides
at the following links.

TDMHSAS FY24 Budget Presentation Video

TDMHSAS FY24 Budget Proposal Slides

 TDMHSAS Expands Proven
Overdose Reversal and Substance

https://sts.streamingvideo.tn.gov/Mediasite/Channel/mediasiteadmin-tn-budget-hearings-2023/watch/512575fa05404aad916102097324d5991d
https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/governorsoffice-documents/governorlee-hearingfiles/fy23-budget-hearing/Mental_Health_and_Substance_Abuse_Services.pdf


Use Treatment Program
TDMHSAS  is excited to expand a proven program for reversing drug
overdoses and connecting patients to addiction treatment to more parts of the
state.  The U.S. Department of Justice Bureau of Justice Assistance is
providing a $6,000,000, 3-year grant to expand the First Responder Resource
Engagement Specialty Team (FR-REST) program.

FR-REST takes Tennessee’s extensive and successful history of naloxone
training and distribution and targets first responders and law enforcement as
the audience.  FR-REST adds additional resources through care coordination
and peer support provided by a person in recovery from substance use
disorder.

Read more about the expansion in this news release or watch our video profile
of the FR-REST pilot in southern middle Tennessee below.

Care Coordinator Erica Herndon talks about her role in the First Responder
Resource Engagement Specialty Team (FR-REST).

TDMHSAS Extends Grant
Funding to New Substance Use

https://www.tn.gov/behavioral-health/rops
https://www.tn.gov/behavioral-health/news/2022/11/15/tdmhsas-expands-proven-overdose-reversal-and-substance-use-treatment-program.html
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UNgP5Ke-5i4&list=PLYFjmfJHyPrAjXV63u009oZZW8-uIy9oK&t=3s


Prevention Coalitions
TDMHSAS is expanding its substance use prevention services with funding for
three additional organizations.  With new funding extended to Substance Use
Prevention Coalitions in Wilson, Cannon, and Greene Counties, TDMHSAS
funds 46 coalitions across the state.

Substance Use Prevention Coalitions work to reduce dependence on harmful
and potentially lethal substances such as prescription drugs, alcohol, and
tobacco.  Coalitions are visible in their communities working with schools, local
leaders, and business partners to stop addiction before it starts.  Coalitions also
support innovative and proactive strategies to reduce addiction and support
recovery by working with first responders and law enforcement, training
individuals on overdose and distributing naloxone, and communicating the
dangers of substance use.

Read the full news release at this link.

Click this link or the image above to view news coverage of the new coalition funding.

October Take Back Day Recap

https://www.tn.gov/behavioral-health/news/2022/10/27/tdmhsas-extends-grant-funding-to-new-substance-use-prevention-coalitions.html
https://www.wkrn.com/news/local-news/tn-awards-70000-grant-to-drugfree-wilco-to-expand-substance-prevention-services/
https://www.wkrn.com/news/local-news/tn-awards-70000-grant-to-drugfree-wilco-to-expand-substance-prevention-services/


Fall National Prescription Drug Take Back Day was held Saturday October
28th. Coalitions and agencies across the state participated with law
enforcement setting up outside of retail grocery stores, community centers, and
pharmacies. The Drug Enforcement Administration released the results:: 

Collection Sites: 116
Total Weight Collected: 7,424 Pounds 

Total Weight All-Time: 343,533

Congrats to Ellyn Wilbur on
Retirement!



Congratulations to TAMHO’s Ellyn Wilbur on her well-deserved retirement! 
Commissioner Williams, Deputy Commissioner Yancey, and additional
department staff were delighted to attend a reception honoring Ellyn’s amazing
legacy of influence on the public behavioral health system.  They presented her
with a Certificate of Recognition from Governor Bill Lee. 

We look forward to continuing our great relationship with TAMHO’s leadership
and membership including new Executive Director Alysia Smith Knight and new
Director of Policy and Advocacy Chloe Ligon.  TAMHO's annual conference is
coming up in less than a month.  Click this link or the image below for details.

https://hopin.com/events/tamho-annual-conference-2022/registration
https://hopin.com/events/tamho-annual-conference-2022/registration


Commissioner Williams speaks at
annual ThanksGIVING

Breakfast 

Commissioner Williams was honored to speak at the annual ThanksGIVING
Breakfast benefitting Welcome Home Ministries on November 11.  Welcome
Home is a provider through the Addiction Recovery Program offering housing
and recovery services to men after they get out of prison.  Welcome Home has
also used a grant through the Creating Homes Initiative to expand their housing
opportunities.  Congratulations to Daryl Murray, Kyle Duvall, and the whole
team on a great event, and thank you for the work you do to change lives every
day.



 TDMHSAS Celebrates
Employees

Monday November 14th TDMHSAS central office employees came together for
a fall picnic. Commissioner Williams recognized veterans, service awards, and
all employees for their continued dedication to serving all Tennesseans. 



 Western Mental Health Institute
Celebrates Employee
Appreciation Week

WMHI recently celebrated Employee Appreciation Week to thank employees
for all they do daily. The hospital’s Employee Engagement Committee planned
many events during the week, and as the saying goes, “a good time was had
by all!”  They had photo booth with daily theme contests, a breast cancer
awareness 5k, pumpkin competition, and cookout!

Winners of the Pumpkin Carving/Decorating Contest were:  
-1st Place – Sherry Dunavant with her “Pumpkin-in-a-Pumpkin.”
-2nd Place – Brian Butler with “Old School Western Pumpkin" 
-3rd Place – Alina Haro with “Day of the Dead pumpkin” 
           
The winner of the Chili Cookoff was Curtis Neal, and the winner of the
Cornbread Cookoff was Chad Cranford.

WMHI Leadership would like to extend a big THANK YOU to the members of



the Employee Engagement Committee for their hard work in making all these
events so successful. 

Welcome to Team TDMHSAS
Angela Jackson, a lifelong resident
of Nashville, has joined TDMHSAS
as the Assistant Director of the
Department’s Office of Legislation
and Rules. Angela will serve as a
legislative and rulemaking liaison to
the governor’s office, all state
departments and entities, the
Tennessee General Assembly,
lobbyists, advocates, etc. for
TDMHSAS.  Angela has one
daughter, Gianna, and is passionate



about her two rescue dogs (Bluebell
and Bouncer), weightlifting, and the
Vanderbilt Commodores.

Please welcome Paul Highfill to the
TDMHSAS Office of Crisis Services,
Suicide Prevention, and Disaster
Management!  Paul joined the team
in September and serves as the
Assistant Director of Disaster
Management and Emergency
Services. He will provide direct fiscal
and operational oversight for all
federal disaster programs, including
both short and longer term services. 
In addition, he will provide clinical
support for crisis providers and
community partners. Paul and his
wife have two children (ages 6 and
9), and they enjoy spending time at
the beach, being on the lake, and
traveling.
 



Shout Out!
Congrats to all the service awards recipients this year. Thank you for all

you do! 















If you'd like to "shout out" to a TDMHSAS colleague, please send an email
to Kearston.Winrow@tn.gov. Tell us who you'd like to recognize and why.

Save-the-Dates
 Planning and Policy Council Meetings

Statewide Planning and Policy Council

Tuesday, December 13, 2022
10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. CST
Middle Tennessee Mental Health Institute
Conference Center
221 Stewarts Ferry Pike
Nashville, TN 37214
 

mailto:Kearston.Winrow@tn.gov?subject=Shout%20Out!


Regional Council meetings are scheduled to resume in January 2023 

To verify the schedule and plans for future meetings, please visit the
department website at these links:
Statewide & Committee Meeting Schedule (tn.gov)
Regional Council Meeting Schedule (tn.gov)
 
TDMHSAS is committed to providing individuals with disabilities an equal
opportunity to participate in and benefit from TDMHSAS programs, activities,
and services. To request reasonable accommodations or modifications, please
contact Amy Holland at amy.holland@tn.gov at least 10 business days prior to
the meeting. Requests for accommodations or modifications made after the
deadline will be honored to the maximum extent feasible, but it may not be
possible to fulfill them.

Resources  
In the event of a mental health emergency ...

https://www.tn.gov/behavioral-health/planning1/council-overview/statewide-committee-meeting-schedule.html
https://www.tn.gov/behavioral-health/planning1/council-overview/regional-council-meeting-schedule.html
mailto:amy.holland@tn.gov


For questions about addiction treatment/referrals ...



To talk with a TDMHSAS Consumer Advocate ...





We hope you've enjoyed this issue of the Update!
If you have news to share (a story idea, accomplishment,

provider news, etc.) or if you'd like to be added to the
distribution list, please email:  the Office of
Communications at OC.TDMHSAS@tn.gov.

And please connect with us on social media!

https://www.tn.gov/content/dam/tn/mentalhealth/documents/TDMHSAS_MVV_Onepager.pdf
mailto:OC.TDMHSAS@tn.gov
mailto:OC.TDMHSAS@tn.gov


Thanks to our Facebook family for "liking" us and sharing our posts! 

Website Facebook Instagram LinkedIn

https://www.facebook.com/TNMentalHealthSubstanceAbuseServices
https://www.facebook.com/TNMentalHealthSubstanceAbuseServices/
https://www.facebook.com/TNMentalHealthSubstanceAbuseServices/
https://www.instagram.com/tdmhsas/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/tennessee-department-of-mental-health-and-substance-abuse-services
http://tn.gov/behavioral-health/
http://tn.gov/behavioral-health/
https://www.facebook.com/TNMentalHealthSubstanceAbuseServices
https://www.facebook.com/TNMentalHealthSubstanceAbuseServices
http://instagram.com/tdmhsas
http://instagram.com/tdmhsas
http://www.linkedin.com/company/11844885
http://www.linkedin.com/company/11844885

